IN THE MATTER OF THE BANKRUPTCY OF PIKA TECHNOLOGIES INC.
OF THE CITY OF OTTAWA, THE PROVINCE OF ONTARIO.

NOTICE OF FIRST MEETING OF CREDITORS

Notice is hereby given that the bankruptcy of Pika Technologies Inc., occurred on the 315 day of May 2022.
The First Meeting of Creditors of the bankrupt will be held on the 21st day of June 2022 at 11:00 in the
forenoon by Microsoft Teams. For further information, please contact John Haralovich at 613-691-4262 or
john.haralovich@mnp.ca.

Dated at Ottawa, Ontario, this Ist day of June, 2022.




